EE42. National Improvement Framework - Standards and Quality Report 2018

The Education Executive considered a report by the Director of Children’s
Services which provided an evaluation summary of the impact of the
Education Division NIF Plan, and sought approval to publish the Council’'s
first Standards and Quality Report 2017-2018.

On 5 September 2017 (ref EE13) the Education Executive, had approved
the NIF Improvement Plan 2017-18, which outlined the vision, key priorities
and expectations of Children’s Services in raising educational attainment
and achievement for all pupils.

In line with new national guidelines, local authorities are required to publish
annually, a Standards and Quality Report providing an evaluation summary
of progress and improvements in relation to their NIF Improvement Plan.
The Standards and Quality Report 2018 was attached as appendix 1 to the
report and set out progress, achievement and work undertaken in the
academic session 2017-18. ldentified areas for continued improvement for
session 2018-19, was also provided.

Decision

The Education Executive:-

(1) noted the report, and

(2) agreed that the Director of Children’s Services publishes the
report on the Falkirk Council website.



